PLEASE, IF YOU ARE NOT FEELING WELL,
DON'T COME TO THE LIBRARY!

1.Please practice Social distancing.
2. Only 8 people in the library at one time
3. Only one person in the seating area at one time
4. Only one person at a computer at a time
5. Meeting room not available to the public
6. Please use hand sanitizer before and after
handling things.
7. Please call if you prefer curbside delivery.

New Hours: 2:30-5:30 Mon. - Fri.
10:00-11:30 Sat.
These precautions are for e~ Y
everyone's protection. We \

appreciate your cooperation!




